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February Support Group!

Join us OIUF and Elliot Feldman, of Visions of Independence, to
discuss ways to navigate life with low vision. Low vision can

affect uveitis patients at various points in treatment, especially
during flare-ups.

"Navigating Life with Low Vision"
February 10th, 2025 @ 7:00 PM EST

Led By:
Frances Foster, MS, NP
OIUF Support Group Chair/Facilitator
Elliot Feldman
of Visions of Independence

Register Here!

To learn more about Visions of Independence, click below!

Visions of Independence

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84213326636
https://visionsofindependence.info/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=22944f9c-0824-45d5-9082-8862025d727e


 

   
Help us fulfill our mission  of

providing education and
support for patients,

caregivers and physicians
of Ocular Inflammatory

Disease (OID)

DONATE

 
 

For more information,
visit Uveitis.Org

Keep in Touch!
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https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/OcularImmunologyandUveitis/donations.html
http://uveitis.org
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